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Engineering &  

Community Development 

4/1/25 
 
North Dakota Department of Water Resources 
1200 Memorial Highway  
Bismarck, ND 58504-5262 
 
RE:  5th ST SE – HWY 22 to 6th AVE SE Project – City Commission Letter of Support 

The City of Dickinson is in support of the North Dakota Department of Water Resources (DWR) 

grant application regarding the 5th St. SE – HWY 22 to 6th Ave. SE Project; City of Dickinson 

project number 202417. The project is anticipated to extend approximately 700-lineal feet of 

new 8-inch PVC watermain. By extending the infrastructure to connect to 6th Ave. SE, it is our 

goal to promote new development in the area. 

The City of Dickinson appreciates the opportunity to apply for the municipal water supply grant 

through the DWR. The grant will allow the City to provide safe and adequate drinking water to 

our citizens for years to come.   

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Scott Decker 

Mayor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


